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The Department of Trade and Industry (the dti) approved a revised factual findings report for grant claims submitted for: Enterprise Investment Programme (EIP), Manufacturing Investment Programme (MIP), or Tourism Support Programme (TSP) on 16 February 2012. 

Grant claims are submitted to the dti bi-annually (for Stage 1) or annually (for Stages 2, 4 or 6) to meet the requirements as specified in the EIP: MIP or TSP programme guidelines. The revised factual findings report has been prepared in consultation with the Committee for Auditing Standards of the Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (the IRBA) and replaces the existing factual findings report in respect of the EIP: MIP or TSP grant claim. 
The revised factual findings report is effective from 1 April 2012 when reporting to the dti in respect of the EIP: MIP or TSP grant claims. Where the existing format of the report has already been submitted to the dti prior to 1 April 2012, it will be accepted by the dti and in such circumstances there is no need for the revised factual findings report to be re-submitted.

The revised auditors’ report is available in both PDF and Word formats and may be downloaded from the IRBA website and the dti website (www.thedti.gov.za/eip_factual_report.pdf). 
Should you have any further queries or experience any technical difficulties in downloading the documents please do not hesitate to contact the Standards Department at +27 (0)87 940 8800 or send an email to [image: image1.png]
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This e-mail address is being protected from spambots. You need JavaScript enabled to view it [image: image3.png]
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Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards
About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.


	


